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Design progress continues steadily at both Farnsworth 
and Urban Middle Schools, with the project crossing 
several key milestones in recent weeks. Over the past 
month, Bray Architects presented updates to the 
Board of Education, hosted community meetings 
at both middle schools, and most recently engaged 
with the City of Sheboygan’s Historic Preservation 
Committee. The feedback from these sessions has 
been overwhelmingly positive—especially regarding 
the evolving exterior designs.

If you missed last month’s report, be sure to visit the 
district website to review June’s update in conjunction 
with the additional renderings featured here.

Recent planning and design efforts have 
spanned a variety of focus areas. Notably, 
geotechnical borings began in early June 
at both middle school sites. Drill rigs on 
continuous tracks were on-site at both 
locations conducting subsurface analysis 
to assess soil conditions and identify 
any buried materials that could affect 
construction. Results from this testing are 
expected by late June or early July.

Meanwhile, initial conversations with the 
administrative and principal teams have 
begun to explore flooring, wall, and ceiling 
materials that will help create dynamic 
and effective learning environments. Bray 
Architects is now translating that input into 
early interior design concepts, which will be 
reviewed with the Sheboygan Area School 
District team in August.



WHAT’S NEXT?

Preliminary rendering of the new Urban MS Cafeteria

Preliminary rendering of the Urban MS North Addition, looking from North HS
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 » Ongoing coordination with the City of Sheboygan

 » Continued engineering coordination

 » Finalization of site design


